
Press Release

Down Under Live delivers yet again!!

Over 3,500 people poured into the Business Design Centre last weekend, eager to 
secure jobs and a new life in Australia or New Zealand. 

The venue was packed on both days, with all exhibitors reporting brisk business and 
commenting on the quality of the visitors.

John Weir, event director For Down Under Live says “ We had an amazing weekend, 
with visitor numbers up on forecast and some very happy exhibitors. Our marketing 
drive delivered some fantastic candidates and it is further proof, were it needed, that 
Down Under Live is the number one jobs and emigration expo in the UK.”

Down Under Live will be at the SECC in Glasgow on the 16th and 17th February 
before heading for Birmingham on the 23rd and 24th February.

Contact us now for information on our forthcoming spring events in Newcastle and 
Birmingham.


